West Park Primary School Devon Road Wolverhampton WV1 4BE

Telephone: 01902 558238

Email: westparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

HEADTEACHER: Azizan Kabil



17th January 2025

Dear Parents

An exciting opportunity has arisen for our Year 2 children that are not going to the residential to visit The Kingswood Trust, Holyhead Road, Wolverhampton, WV7 3AP. This visit will take place on **Wednesday 29**th **January 2025.**

The children will travel to and from Kingswood by minibus and return to school by 3pm. Children must wear appropriate clothing and footwear for the weather conditions and bring a water bottle.

All children will be provided with a warm meal at lunchtime. (No packed lunch is required).

In order for this visit to take place it is necessary for you to make a contribution of £15.00 towards the cost. This trip is heavily subsidised, with the additional expenses being paid from the school budget.

All payments and consent must be made using your School Gateway account no later than **Monday 27**th **January 2025**.

Thank you for allowing your child to take part in this very worthwhile experience.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A Kabil Head Teacher















